
 

 
            

     
 

    
 

      

          
      

         
           

     

             
   

   

         
       
       

       
 

    
 

 

2014  Compensation Information  

As part of the annual budget process, the Board of County Commissioners made 2014 compensation decisions 
at Administrative Matters on July 24, 2013. 

2014 Compensation is as follows: 

1. Pay Plan ranges will be adjusted by 1.0% effective January 1, 2014. 

 Except jobs graded in the 100 series (Temporary jobs), jobs in grade 200 (non-market based Appointed 
positions), and jobs in grade 300 - (Elected Officials). 

2. Regular and Limited Term employees will receive a 1.0% pay increase effective the first day of the first full 
pay period in 2014. Appointed Officials' compensation is determined by their Appointing Authority. 

 Elected Officials and Temporary employees will not receive the 1.0% increase. 

3. A 2.0% increase in personnel costs for merit allocations was approved for Regular and Limited Term 
positions. 

 To be eligible for a merit increase employees must not yet be at the maximum of their range receive a 
standard or better evaluation on the employee's annual evaluation date. Appointed 
Officials' compensation is determined by their Appointing Authority. 

 Elected Officials and Temporary employees are not eligible for merit increases. 

Please email me with any questions, Bridget Paris. 
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